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UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA




Dear Researcher,

One important training requirement in the Department of Chemistry is Environmental Health and Safety training. We have two requirements: An initial orientation and an annual update. You will be notified of annual training separately (usually the last week in August). This document outlines your responsibility to familiarize yourself with the University’s Chemical Hygiene Plan. Please visit the Environmental Health and Radiation Safety website at http://www.ehrs.upenn.edu/programs/labsafety/chp/toc.html.


Please complete the following certification when you have reviewed the Chemical Hygiene Plan. If you have any questions about the plan, feel free to discuss them with your advisor or the Executive Director. Please accomplish this within 30 days.


For all new researchers, no paycheck will be issued until this is accomplished.

TO:

Business Office, Department of Chemistry

I certify that I have reviewed the University of Pennsylvania’s Chemical Hygiene Plan at the above website.






_________________________________







Signature






_________________________________







Printed Name/ Date
